
          HAPPENINGS  
August 24th, 2021 

 

IN PERSON WORSHIP 10:00 A.M.  or   
 LIVE STREAM ON  

CPFUMC WEBSITE/ YOUTUBE CHANNEL / FACEBOOK PAGE 

 

 
 SUNDAY SCHOOL  
Two adult Sunday school classes: 
Seekers and Thinkers are meeting in person at 9am in MMB Classroom 4 and studying Religions of the Axial Period: An 
Approach to the World’s Religions. 
Followers of the Word are meeting 9:00 am in the MMB Conference Room and on Zoom. Studying Colossians. 
Children’s Sunday school meets each Sunday at 9:00 a.m. in the MMB Classroom 3 and by Zoom.  Contact Amanda 
Theriot for your Zoom link, amanda.theriot@icloud.com. 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Wednesday August 25th  Red Shirts meet at Burger King and Zoom at 8:30 am. Contact Dave Sidney  
dsidney@aceweb.com  
Friday August 27th  Women meet for coffee in the Sanctuary 
 Sunday August 29th Potato Jar Sunday bring your coins for the potato jar!  
Tuesday August 31st Service of morning prayer in sanctuary at 9:00 am and via zoom 
                                      Bible discussion group meets 10:00 am in the Sanctuary and via zoom 
                                      Prayer Shawl Ministry 11:00 am in the Sanctuary  

mailto:amanda.theriot@icloud.com
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PRAYERS AND CELEBRATIONS  

 
Pastor Peter Castles. Prayers for Carol Slater’s son Jeff in Las Vegas recovering from blood clot surgery and for Joyce 
Read and Cheri Jessen (Carol’s cousins)                                     
Pastor Peter Castles Prayers for Parthenia Keys recovering from a fall at home                                          
Laurel Fabian Celebration for Anita Martin her birthday is today. 
Debra Longoria Prayers for Sarah being moved into college and Sergio’s birthday is tomorrow. 
Sergio Longoria Having tooth extraction this week. 
Jane Hilton Prayers for children in school as Covid is spreading. 
Vickie Thompson Prayers for friend Joyce Collins who has Cancer throughout her body 
Karen Goodman Prayers for Backpackers going to Colorado including Mark                                          
Mark Goodman Prayers for the situation in Afghanistan. 
Dave Sidney Prayers for a Happy 25th Birthday for Darcy 
Pastor Peter Prayers for Marilyn Hartman who fell and broke her hip. 
Pastor Peter Special Prayers for Martha Orr who is having severe health issues.. 
Karen Packard. Prayers for sister Cindy who has Cancer in her lungs and is facing a road of Chemotherapy treatments. 
Karen Packard. Prayers for sister Connie whose Cancer is in remission. 
Vickie and Andrew Thompson Prayers as we find our way without Alan with us in our family 
 

HILL COUNTRY COMMUNITY MINISTRIES 

 CPFUMC donations to HCCM  

Keep the donations coming!  
 

 
Put your hand under this wall mounted sanitizing station at the front door to receive a dose of sanitizing foam. 
It is an easier way to clean, if you need to refresh your hands and when rubbed in, it doesn’t leave a sticky feeling. 



 

Please check out the cpfumc.org website under “When’s the Next…”  
to see yourself last year setting up the pumpkin patch and also unloading 
the pumpkins.   
  
Through the magic of Neil Howard’s compression technology,  
the two hour events take place in minutes and are hilarious to watch. 
  
https://cpfumc.org/pumpkin-patchfall-festival/ 
  

 
Live Streaming Team Has Openings 
The live streaming team is looking for any youth in middle/high school or older and any adults to participate 
on the live streaming team. Roles include (1) slide show operator, (2) main camera operator and (3) 
video/audio switch operator. Documentation and hands-on training is available. Contact Neil Howard, Sergio 
Longoria or Jane Howard. Frequency of service is about once every 6 weeks or so. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WE  ARE  MOVING !! 
ACTS of Love Early Childhood Education Center will reopen in a new facility provided by Leander Independent School 
District. Construction is underway and should be completed by October 2021. We are already accepting applications for 
childcare and hiring center staff. 

SUPPORT  ACTS of Love……HELP us furnish our new facility by shopping our Amazon Wish List., PRAY, and  ACT by 
Helping us move! We are looking for volunteers who can help us pack up our classrooms and load our POD on August 

15!  
The future home of ACTS of Love Early Childhood Education 
Center 
 
 

 
 
 
 

For our weekly email publication, Happenings, please 
send input to Stephanie Talley at office@cpfumc.org  
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